
Traffic Order for No Right Turn Drove Road, Swindon 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

Following collision analysis investigations undertaken along Drove Road, this order 
seeks to introduce a “No Right turn” from the Aldi access road on the B4006 Drove 
Road.  
 
To address the concerns raised Swindon Borough Council proposes to introduce a 
Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) and recommends the introduction of “No Right Turn”. 
 
The reason for making this order is as follow; 
 

a. For avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road, or any 
other road or for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising;  

b. For facilitating the passage on the road or any other road of any class 
of traffic (including pedestrians), 

c. For preventing the use of the road by vehicular traffic of a kind which, 
or its use by vehicles traffic in a manner which, is unsuitable having 
regard to the existing character of the road or adjoining property;  

d. to assist with the free flow of traffic,  

e. to improve the environment for local residents 

This request has been delivered in conjunction with local Ward Councillors. 
Consultation has been carried out with residents and emergency services and other 
relevant stakeholders.  
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